WHA at WI Farm Technology Days, July 18-20, 2023

The Wisconsin Hereford Association had a busy week at Wisconsin Farm Technology Days, July
18-20, 2023! The 2023 WI Farm Technology days were held at the Badger Steam and Gas
Engine Club’s grounds at Baraboo, WI. Thank you to all that stopped by at the booth in the Beef
Tent to say hello to the WHA!

Many thanks to Pierce's Hereford Haven, Baraboo, WI, for bringing their bull CRR 971 Levitate
142, to display at the booth. He was a great draw for the WHA booth! The Pierce's sponsored a
contest "Guess the Bull's Weight", an opportunity for a $200 cash prize! Many guesses were
placed......... 988 to be exact, and the winners were Dale Shultz and Caroline Burns. Both
guessed the exact weight, at 2,145 Ibs. Dale and Caroline will “split” the prize at $100 each.
The guesses ranged from 500 Ibs to 28,000 Ibs. Thanks to all that participated in the contest!

Thank you Ken and Sandy Pierce, and the Pierce Family for all of your support of the WHA, and
time spent at 2023 Farm Technology Days!

The WHA Booth was well stocked with information about the WHA and Wisconsin Herefords,
with the new Member Directory, 70" Anniversary Issue of the Wisconsin Review, and the WHA
Brochure. Literature about the Hereford Cattle Breed from the American Hereford Association
was available also. And of course, there was plenty of candy, pens, and magnets to give away
too! Thank you to Doug and Becky Schulz, and Lisa Davis, for volunteering at the WHA booth!

The WHA hopes to see you at Wisconsin Farm Technology Days at Cadott, WI in 2024!



